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Principal’s Message  

 

 

 

My heartfelt thanks to all my Colleagues for their excellent teaching and guidance which has enabled 

Langford Islamic College to produce the high standards of Literacy and Numeracy that we have at 

this College. I am very proud of all of my students, especially Year 3s, 5s, 7s and 9s who have indis-

putably worked exceptionally hard to produce these amazing results. A special thank you to all our 

parents/guardians who provided the essential support and guidance at home for their children to ex-

cel at school. It is undoubtedly teamwork at its best. Langford Islamic College is certainly a school we 

can all be very proud of, Alhamdulillah! Please see the following pages for 2017 NAPLAN results. 

The green dots on the graphs represent the school, Langford Islamic College. 

I would like to wish everyone a joyous and blessed Eid and Hajj Mubarak to all those who have made 

the journey for Hajj. Happy Eid-ul-Adha.  

Dr Popie Hossain Rhaman 

 

May the divine blessing of 
Allah brings you hope, 
faith and joy on Eid–ul-

Adha and forever.  
Happy Eid-ul-Adha 

Congratulations to ALL Staff, Students and 
Parents for the Outstanding NAPLAN results 

of 2017, Masha-Allah! 



 





 






